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IMPROVEMENTS ON AREA INTERSTATES 
 WILL REQUIRE LANE CLOSURES 

 
     LITTLE ROCK (2-3)  Crews doing rehabilitation work on Interstate signage in central 

Arkansas will require nighttime lane closures beginning next week and for the next two weeks, 

according to Arkansas State Highway and Transportation Department (AHTD) officials. 

     The improvements will require single lane closures in both directions on Interstates 30, 440 

and 530 in central Arkansas beginning Tuesday, February 8th and continuing for approximately 

two weeks.  The lane closures will be in effect from 8:00 p.m. to 5:00 a.m. Tuesday through 

Friday each week, weather permitting.  Between the hours of 11:00 p.m. and 5 a.m., all lanes in a 

single direction may be closed for periods of up to ten minutes.                                                                          

     Motorists should exercise caution when approaching and traveling through all highway work 

zones or consider using an alternate route during the indicated times.       

               

#####    

 
 
 


	INFORMATION RELEASE
	Office of the Director
	Randy Ort/DavidNilles                                 February 3, 2011



